



January 30, 2023

Mr. C. Constantin Poindexter-Salcedo 404 Avenue De La Constitucion #708 San Juan, PR 00901

Dear Mr. Poindexter-Salcedo:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for your support throughout 2022. As you know, our patients and their families rely on Memorial Healthcare System every day, and your support of our Foundations makes a significant difference in the services provided to them as well as to our community.

To assist you with your tax preparation, please note that your total contribution amount in 2022 to Memorial and / or Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital Foundations was \$5,100. This amount does not include contributions which you may have made through the United Way or to a Foundation event.

We hope this information will also be useful to you as you begin your plans for this year. Please let me know if you have any questions or would like more information about your contribution.

Mulga

Thank you again for all that you do!

Sincerely.

Kevin R. Janser

President

Memorial and Joe DiMaggio Children's Hospital Foundations

MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL | MEMORIAL REGIONAL HOSPITAL SOUTH | JOE DIMAGGIO TCHILDREN'S HOSPITAL MEMORIAL HOSPITAL WEST | MEMORIAL HOSPITAL MIRAMAR | MEMORIAL HOSPITAL PEMBROKE | MEMORIAL MANOR